
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Comment 4
Date: Friday, January 17, 2020 12:25:49 PM

 
 
From: Lynn Ludwig [mailto:lynnl98119@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 12:07 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment 4
 
My name is Marilynn Ludwig, and it is important that  the Rules of Professional Conduct 
RPC 4.4 needs to include prosecutors in the prohibition against reporting people to
immigration authorities because we cannot frighten people into staying away from our halls of
justice!!  
 
Whether they are witnesses or victims, or being sued, it is not right
that these people are afraid to come to government locations for help.
Sincerely,
L. Ludwig
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